From: evernonjr@cox.net

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Definition of religious employer
Date: Sunday, August 07, 2011 3:01:44 PM

To Whom it May Concern:

I am disappointed about the requirement that insurance companies and employers must provide benefits
to pay for artificial contraceptives and the "morning after" pill. The only exceptions are the narrowly
defined religious employers. This definition needs to be broadened to include ANY employer or
insurance company that objects in conscience to the provision of these "benefits". This total lack of
respect for individuals' conscience is appalling and can not be allowed to stand. Please reconsider this
matter and address our concerns. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Gail Brady
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